
 

Officers from the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences joined the meeting for policy 
and the guideline for the 1st of the fiscal year 2021. 

The officers from the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences participated in the meeting for 
getting the policy and the guideline for the operation for the 1st of the fiscal year 2021, on 
December 18th, 2020, at Sunandha Nusorn Hall, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University.  In this 
meeting, Assoc.  Prof.  Dr. Chutikarn Sriviboon, the President of the university, presided over the 
meeting and talked about a reformation to the digital era.  Moreover, the board executive of the 
university gave the direction for the administrative and management for driving the university to 
the university staff. 


